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  The Comeback Ella Berman,2021-07-06 A TODAY SHOW #ReadWithJenna BOOK CLUB
PICK! • An empowering, behind-the-scenes novel of a young Hollywood actress
and the dark secret she’s ready to confront. One of Summer 2020’s Most
Anticipated Novels Marie Claire, Entertainment Weekly, Oprah magazine,
Bustle, E! Online, Popsugar, Goodreads, Today Show online, New York Post,
Betches, Better Homes & Gardens, HelloGiggles, Bad on Paper podcast, The
Stripe, Shondaland, HuffPost, CNN.com, Mashable “Beautifully written and
compulsively readable…At its core, this book is about redemption, grace, and
pain.” —Jenna Bush Hager “A novel so full-blooded, so humane, that the pages
feel almost warm to the touch. A clarifying, purifying chronicle of a
promising young woman gone astray and the story of her comeback. Grace Turner
can do it. You can do it, too.” —A.J. Finn Grace Turner was one movie away
from Hollywood’s A-List. So no one understood why, at the height of her
career and on the eve of her first Golden Globe nomination, she disappeared.
Now, one year later, Grace is back in Los Angeles and ready to reclaim her
life on her own terms. When Grace is asked to present a lifetime achievement
award to director Able Yorke—the man who controlled her every move for eight
years—she knows there’s only one way she’ll be free of the secret that’s
already taken so much from her. The Comeback is a moving and provocative
story of justice—a true page-turner about a young woman finding the strength
and power of her voice.
  Italian Stories Robert A. Hall,2012-09-20 Eleven great stories in original
Italian with vivid, accurate English translations on facing pages, teaching
and practice aids, Italian-English vocabulary, more. Boccaccio, Machiavelli,
d'Annunzio, Pirandello and Moravia, plus significant works by lesser-knowns.
  Dual Mission Nino Perrotta,2016-12-04 A true story of one agent and his
investigative experience as a United States Secret Service special agent
assigned to the New York Field Office which was at one time located at 7 WTC.
Dual Mission is a true story that at times reads as a novel. It is the
account of one ordinary person who vanishes into the “uncharted waters” of
long term investigations at an agency where such work is an unknown. His
personal mission to take down the New York Mafia, the rogue pitcher, Denny
McLain and other global investigations become his mission. A mission with a
dual purpose.
  Dual Narrative Dynamics Dan Shen,2022-12-30 Combining narratological and
stylistic methods, this book theorizes dual narrative dynamics consisting of
plot development and covert progression and demonstrates the consequences for
the interpretation of literary works. In narratives with such dynamics,
writers work simultaneously with overt and covert trajectories of
signification, establishing a range of relationships between them. The two
parallel narrative movements may complement, contradict or even subvert each
other, and these relationships significantly influence readers’ understanding
not just of events but also of characters, themes, and aesthetic values. The
book provides a systematic theoretical account of such previously neglected
dual narrative dynamics, substantiated and enriched by the textual analysis
of works by Ambrose Bierce, Kate Chopin, Franz Kafka, and Katherine
Mansfield. The study explores the many ways that these authors have used dual
dynamics to increase the power of their narratives. In addition, the book
identifies the challenges such dual dynamics present not only for narratology
but also for stylistics and translation studies, and it develops sound and
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provocative proposals for meeting those challenges. In taking an
interdisciplinary approach, this book will appeal to scholars and students in
the fields of narrative and literary theory, literary criticism, literary
stylistics, and translation studies.
  Best Short Stories Franz Kafka,2013-04-09 DIVFive great stories in original
German with new, literal English translations on facing pages: The
Metamorphosis, The Judgment, In the Penal Colony, A Country Doctor and A
Report to an Academy. /div
  Dual Discovery Zkharyeh Hofman,F. H. Einhorn,2009
  Mexican Short Stories / Cuentos mexicanos Stanley Appelbaum,2012-10-25 This
collection offers a rich sampling of the finest Mexican prose published from
1843 to 1918. Nine short stories appear in their original Spanish text, with
expert English translations on each facing page.
  Our Endless Numbered Days: A Novel Claire Fuller,2015-03-17 Part fairy-
tale, part magic, yet always savagely realistic Claire Fuller's haunting and
powerful debut Our Endless Numbered Days will appeal to fans of Eowyn Ivey's
The Snow Child and Christian Baker Kline's Orphan Train . Peggy Hillcoat is
eight years old when her survivalist father, James, takes her from their home
in London to a remote hut in the woods and tells her that the rest of the
world has been destroyed. Deep in the wilderness, Peggy and James make a life
for themselves. They repair the hut, bathe in water from the river, hunt and
gather food in the summers and almost starve in the harsh winters. They mark
their days only by the sun and the seasons. When Peggy finds a pair of boots
in the forest and begins a search for their owner, she unwittingly begins to
unravel the series of events that brought her to the woods and, in doing so,
discovers the strength she needs to go back to the home and mother she
thought she’d lost. After Peggy's return to civilization, her mother learns
the truth of her escape, of what happened to James on the last night out in
the woods, and of the secret that Peggy has carried with her ever since.
  Dual Citizens Alix Ohlin,2019-06-04 From Scotiabank Giller Prize finalist
Alix Ohlin comes an intimate and compelling novel of motherhood, love, a
search for belonging, and what it means to be a sister. All her life, Lark
Brossard felt invisible, overshadowed by the people around her: first by her
temperamental mother; then by her sister, Robin, a brilliant pianist as wild
as the animals she loves; and finally by Lawrence Wheelock, a filmmaker who
is both Lark’s employer and her occasional lover. When Wheelock denies her
what she longs for most — a child — Lark is forced to re-examine a life
marked by unrealized ambitions and thwarted desires. As she takes charge of
her destiny, Lark comes to rely on Robin in ways she never could have
imagined. In this meditation on motherhood, sisterhood, desire, and self-
knowledge, Alix Ohlin traces the rich and complex path towards fulfillment as
an artist and as a human being.
  Genesis and the Moses Story Konrad Schmid,2010-06-23 Konrad Schmid is a
Swiss biblical scholar who belongs to a larger group of Continental
researchers proposing new directions in the study of the Pentateuch. In this
volume, a translation of his Erzväter und Exodus, Schmid argues that the
ancestor tradition in Genesis and the Moses story in Exodus were two
competing traditions of Israel’s origins and were not combined until the time
of the Priestly Code—that is, the early Persian period. Schmid interacts with
the long tradition of European scholarship on the Hebrew Bible but departs
from some of the main tenets of the Documentary Hypothesis: he argues that
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the pre-Priestly material in both text blocks is literarily and theologically
so divergent that their present linkage is more appropriately interpreted as
the result of a secondary redaction than as thematic variation stemming from
J’s oral prehistory. He dates Genesis–2 Kings to the Persian period and
considers it a redactional work that, in its present shape, is a historical
introduction to the message of future hope presented in the prophetic corpus
of Isaiah-Malachi. Scholars and students alike will be pleased that this
translation makes Schmid’s important work readily available in English, both
for the contributions made by Schmid and the summary of continental
interpretation that he presents. In this edition, some passages have been
expanded or modified in order to clarify issues or to engage with more-recent
scholarship. The notes and bibliography have also been updated. Dr. Schmid is
Professor of Old Testament and Early Judaism at the University of Zürich.
  Brightly Burning Alexa Donne,2018-05-01 “One of the most anticipated YA
debuts of 2018, Brightly Burning is a gothic, romantic mystery with hints of
Jane Eyre, Marissa Meyer, and Kiera Cass.” —Entertainment Weekly “Brightly
Burning delivers a brooding gothic mystery and a swoony romance, all set in
space. Donne’s atmospheric, twisty update of a cherished classic will keep
you up late into the night!” —Elly Blake, NYT bestselling author of the
Frostblood Saga Stella Ainsley leaves poverty behind when she quits her
engineering job aboard the Stalwart to become a governess on a private ship.
On the Rochester, there’s no water ration, more books than one person could
devour in a lifetime, and an AI who seems more friend than robot. But no one
warned Stella that the ship seems to be haunted, nor that it may be involved
in a conspiracy that could topple the entire interstellar fleet. Surrounded
by mysteries, Stella finds her equal in the brooding but kind nineteen-year-
old Captain Hugo. When several attempts on his life spark more questions than
answers, and the beautiful Bianca Ingram appears at Hugo’s request, his
unpredictable behavior causes Stella’s suspicions to mount. Without knowing
who to trust, Stella must decide whether to follow her head or her heart.
Alexa Donne’s lush and enthralling reimagining of the classic Jane Eyre, set
among the stars, will seduce and beguile you.
  Two Nations Under God: The Deuteronomistic History of Solomon and the Dual
Monarchies Gary N. Knoppers,2018-07-17 Preliminary Material -- Introduction -
- The Sins of Jeroboam -- Jeroboam, Prophecy, and Josiah -- The Fall of
Jeroboam -- Innovation as Renovation: Josiah and 'The Scroll of the Torah ' -
- Josiah's Reforms: Recovering The Davidic-Solomonic Kingdom -- Cult and
Kingdom: The Deuteronomistic Presentation of the Monarchy -- Bibliography --
Index of Citations -- Index of Authors.
  The Ivies Alexa Donne,2022-09-06 Enroll in this boarding school thriller
about a group of prep school elites who would kill to get into the college of
their dreams...literally. The Plastics meet the Heathers in this murder
mystery about ruthless Ivy League ambition. -Kirkus Reviews Everyone knows
the Ivies: the most coveted universities in the United States. Far more
important are the Ivies. The Ivies at Claflin Academy, that is. Five girls
with the same mission: to get into the Ivy League by any means necessary. I
would know. I'm one of them. We disrupt class ranks, club leaderships, and
academic competitions...among other things. We improve our own odds by
decreasing the fortunes of others. Because hyper-elite competitive college
admissions is serious business. And in some cases, it's deadly. Alexa Donne
delivers a nail-biting and timely thriller about teens who will stop at
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nothing to get into the college of their dreams. Too bad no one told them
murder isn't an extracurricular.
  Great Italian Short Stories of the Twentieth Century / I grandi racconti
italiani del Novecento: A Dual-Language Book Jacob Blakesley,2013-09-19 This
anthology highlights the rich range of modern Italian fiction, presenting the
first English translations of works by many famous authors. Contents include
fables and stories by Italo Calvino, Elsa Morante, Alberto Moravia, and
Cesare Pavese; historical fiction by Leonardo Sciascia and Mario Rigoni
Stern; and little-known tales by Luigi Pirandello and Carlo Emilio Gadda. No
further apparatus or reference is necessary for this self-contained text.
Appropriate for high school and college courses as well as for self-study,
this volume will prove a fine companion for teachers and intermediate-level
students of Italian language and literature as well as readers wishing to
brush up on their language skills. Dover (2013) original publication. See
every Dover book in print at www.doverpublications.com
  These Are the Moments Jenny Bravo,2015-04-30 You can't go back. You can't
go back. You can't go back. Ten years ago, Wendy Lake fell in love with Simon
Guidry, who grew up and went away. Now, not much has changed. She's back at
home, back from college, almost back to normal. Until Wendy's best friend
gets engaged, sending Simon ricocheting back into her life, and leaving Wendy
with the questions she's been struggling to ignore. Do people ever really
change? Do two people, who can never make it work, actually make it right?
And most importantly, does she even want to?
  Short Stories Luigi Pirandello,1987
  Ford Madox Ford: A Dual Life Max Saunders,2012-09-13 The second volume of
Max Saunders's magisterial biography sees the publication of Ford's post-war
masterpiece, Parade's End, and the founding of the Transatlantic Review, the
influential literary magazine that published Hemingway, Ezra Pound, and
Picasso. It also documents Ford's marriage to Janice Biala, with whom he
lived until his death in 1939.
  Russian Stories Gleb Struve,2012-05-23 Twelve tales by such masters as
Chekhov, Tolstoy, Dostoevsky, Pushkin, others. Excellent word-for-word
English translations on facing pages, plus teaching and study aids,
Russian/English vocabulary, biographical/critical introductions, more.
  The Dual Voice Roy Pascal,1977
  An Educator's Guide to Dual Language Instruction Gayle Westerberg,Leslie
Davison,2016-04-14 This user-friendly book is a key resource for teachers and
administrators to ensure their school’s success in implementing and
maintaining a dual language program. Authors Gayle Westerberg and Leslie
Davison share their own experiences leading a dual language school, the
obstacles they overcame, and the best practices they learned along the way.
The book is filled with step-by-step instructions and strategies you can try
immediately, as well as inspirational stories from educators in urban and
rural dual language programs across the country. Topics include: Choosing a
model for your dual language program and involving all stakeholders in the
transition process; Marketing your program effectively to recruit students
and staff, including international teachers; Implementing a standards-based
instructional framework focused on direct vocabulary instruction, extensive
reading, and using language in context; Setting proficiency targets and using
internal and external assessments to track students’ progress; Incorporating
technology for a more interactive and engaging language-learning experience.
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You’ll also learn how to effectively transition your program through
different grade levels and build a collaborative school culture for a strong,
long-lasting K–12 dual language program. Additional resources are available
on the authors’ website, www.duallanguageinstruction.com.
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